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COVID-19 Updates 
We need your help to make Unicorn safe for all our 
students, volunteers and staff! 
  
Practice Social Distancing  
Please wait for your student in your car, and limit additional visitors 
for their sessions- this includes siblings and friends. If you must come 
into the barn, please keep a 6-foot distance wherever possible. 

 

Masks MUST be worn to enter the barn!   
All staff, volunteers, students and parents/guardians must wear a 
mask when coming into the barn. Students will be allowed to lower or 
remove their masks once they have mounted the horse, but they 
must be put back un when they are done riding. 

 
Please do not come to the barn if you or a member of your 
household have been exposed to someone with COVID-19, 
have traveled in the last 14 days, or exhibit any of the 
following symptoms:  

• Fever 
• Cough 

• Shortness of breath 
• Nausea or vomiting 
• New loss of taste or 

smell 
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Winter is here! 
 

Winter barn and riding wear—warm gloves/hand warmers, 
warm socks, winter breeches and multiple layers make riding a 
lot more enjoyable!  
 

 

 



 

Viewing Room Project 
Construction is due to begin soon to finish our viewing room and 
accessible bathroom! 
Fundraising 
Thanks to our generous community, we have raised $3,420 through our 
GoFundMe campaign! We are just over half way to our goal!  
 
Johnson & Johnson Grant 
We are thrilled to be receiving a $2,500 grant from Johnson & Johnson, thanks to 
Sarah Nielsen!  
 

Thank you to all who have donated! 
 

HRH of New Jersey Horse Show 
This September, nine Unicorn students were able to attend the HRH of NJ annual horse 
show at the Horse Park of New Jersey, along with riders from SPUR, Care from the 
Heart, and Hearts Therapeutic Riding Center 
 

Our students all had great rides in their equitation, obstacles and 
dressage classes! We have always known our Secret Agent was an 
excellent therapy horse, but this year he and Avery Ball won the 
Barbara and Hanen Isaac Perpetual Trophy and made it official! 
Congratulations to all who participated! 

 
 

 
 
 
We could not have done it without our incredible volunteers—Gillian was a 
wonderful judge for our dressage classes, Eliza (and Boo) did a great job 
representing us in the volunteer class, Karen and Olivia assisted the judge and 
helped keep the equitation ring running on schedule, and John, Ali, Grace and 
Edina helped take care of our horses and students—in and out of the ring!  
 

 

 

Around the Barn 
Welcome, Susie! 
Susie, or CF Solaris, is an 18-year-old Arabian mare who was donated to 
us in October and has quickly become a barn favorite! Susie loves being 
groomed and teaching her students to trot! 


